
          Pantherama 2017  

                               Information Summary 

                                               Date:  Thursday, June 15, 2017 

                                               Show Time:   6:30pm 

  

Pantherama, our year end display, is just around the corner on June 15
th
, 2017.  We have prepared this 

information to make sure that things run as smoothly as possible and to assist those who are preforming 
for the first time. 

Drop Off: 

Children are to be dropped off at the front stage door (right hand side facing Main Street) at the following 
times: 

        5:00pm – National, Pre Novice and Provincial Groups 

        5:15pm – Regional Groups 

        5:30pm – Junior Panthers and Gym One 

        5:45pm – Gym Two & Three 

        6:00pm – Gym Four & Five 

Coaches will be at the stage door to greet and escort your child downstairs to the back stage rehearsal 
with their team.  The children will be watching the show in reserved seating, but we suggest you send 
along some of the items below as well. 

Please send along with your child the following: 

        Snacks/Food  - no peanut products 

        Water Bottle/juice 

        Hair ties 

        Spare leotard/change of clothes in case of accidents 

        Quiet game, book or electronic device for entertainment 

 

 



Pick Up: 

Due to the large numbers of children participating in the show we will be arranging pick up by levels.  We 
have posted inside the gym a performance schedule and it will also be in the programs on show day. 
Please read carefully and be aware of your child’s group performance number and level so you remain 
seated until your group is called as per below. 

Competitive: children will meet with parents in the lobby after the show as they will be escorted into pods 
by group ready for pick up. 

Recreational: We will call parents to the stage to pick up children by performance number.  Please 
remain seated until your group is called and then use the center aisle to approach the stage and the side 
aisles to exit the premises.  This will assist us in having a continuous smooth flow and expedite the 
process. 

Should you have any questions in regards to the performance number for your child, please email the 
office with your child’s name, class day of the week and time and we will provide you with that 
information. 

  

Thank you for your help and assistance and we hope you enjoy 
the show!! 

 


